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into the dedicated experiment processor. The mission 
specialist will load the pointing parameters into the in­
strument pointing system and move the observatory 
telescopes to within a few arc-seconds of the target. 
The processor will then generate reference marks on 
the television monitor that will be used by the payload 
specialist to locate the target and guide the pointing 
system to bring the target into the spectrometer aper­
ture. During this period, the dedicated experiment 
processor will also compute pointing errors that the 
payload specialist can read on a data display. Once 
the target is acquired, other parameters on the data 
display will allow him to monitor the photon count 
rate and compare it to an expected count rate stored 
in memory. A plot of the spectrum can also be gener­
ated by the processor for overlay onto the television 
monitor. By using these displays, the payload special­
ist can determine that the observation is proceeding 
properly. 

The entire mission will be controlled by a time-line 
schedule that will include all planned observations. In­
cluded in each observation data set is information on 
how long the observation is to run. During the obser­
vation, the next target may be previewed to acquaint 
the crew with the next set of planned actions, or a new 
unplanned target may be inserted into the time line, 
with the observation parameters either being generat­
ed by the payload specialist or provided by the ground 
operations team. The preplanned observation data sets 
allow efficient use of the observation time. At the same 
time, significant flexibility is maintained by allowing 
the payload specialist or the ground operations team 
to intervene whenever instrument data indicate that a 
control parameter requires altering or when a target 
of opportunity occurs. 

STATUS AND PLANS 
As of early February 1985, HUT was nearing com­

pletion of its qualification testing at Goddard Space 
Flight Center. All testing is scheduled to be complet­
ed by March 1985, when HUT will be delivered to the 
Kennedy Space Center to begin its integration with the 
rest of the ASTRO Observatory. Integration, shuttle 
and Spacelab system tests, and mission simulations will 
occupy a full year at the Kennedy Space Center, with 
the first launch of ASTRO scheduled for the second 
week of March 1986. If all goes according to current 
plans, HUT and ASTRO will be launched again in late 
1986 and a third time in mid-1987. With this series of 
launches, astrophysicists at Johns Hopkins and else­
where will get the first detailed look at the far and ex­
treme ultraviolet emission of many objects. 
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